
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Postponement of Meeting
1 message

Tubbataha Reefs Natural Park <tubbataha88@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 22, 2023 at 4:15 PM
To: Glenda Cadigal <a9237705@yahoo.com>, "Capt. NAVAL FORCES WEST" <nf1nfw@gmail.com>, Naval Forces
<navalforceswest@gmail.com>, DENR Region IV-B <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "Gov. Dennis Socrates"
<palawan.gov.socrates@gmail.com>, Sergio Tapalla <boytaps_tatos@yahoo.com.ph>, Trin Custodio
<tcustodio@wwf.org.ph>, Coast Guard Station Puerto Princesa <cgspuertoprincesa1968@gmail.com>, Marivel Dygico
<mdygico@wwf.org.ph>, Gia Querubin <giaquerubin@gmail.com>, fbcayatocenro2019@gmail.com, Cgdpal
<cgdpal@coastguard.gov.ph>, Navforwest NF3 <nf3.hnavforwest@gmail.com>, OU7 WESCOM
<ou7wescomafppalawan@gmail.com>, levita.lagrada@gmail.com, DENR PENRO <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, PCSD-
Office of Executive Director <oed@pcsd.gov.ph>, Chrisma Salao <csalao@wwf.org.ph>, Rhodora Ubani
<rhodora_ubani@yahoo.com>

Dear Members of the Executive Committee,

We regret to inform you that we have been unable to constitute a quorum for tomorrow's scheduled meeting. In light of
this, it is necessary to postpone the meeting. Looking ahead, we anticipate the possibility of rescheduling our meeting,
both as the Tubbataha Adjudication Board (TAB) and subsequently as the Executive Committee (ExeCom) on 5 December
(Tuesday) at 3 pm. We will conduct a poll and see if the majority will be available then.

May we request you to review the material we recently sent you – the draft Revised TAB Rules of Procedure, which we
also attach here. Your insights and perspectives are invaluable, and we are eager to hear your feedback when we
reconvene.

Our goal is to present these refined procedures to the Tubbataha Protected Area Management Board (TPAMB) during its
meeting on 11 December, which is also our 30th anniversary in the World Heritage List.

May we know whether you prefer an online meeting or a face-to-face gathering. Your preference is essential to ensure
that our discussions are both productive and convenient for all.

We await your response to this email with your preferred format for the meetings.

Thank you very much and best regards from TMO.

Angelique M. Songco
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